
Durham Police Department 
86 Dover Road 

Durham, New Hampshire 03824 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
June 9, 2014 
 
To:  Michael Behrendt, Town Planner  
 
From:  Dave Kurz, Chief of Police 
 
Re: Review of Thompson Inn - Bennett Road 
 

 
After several meetings and discussions regarding the Site Plan Application for the 
Thompson Inn, formally known as the Highland House, I have the following comments: 
 

 From what I have reviewed, parking on-site will be of adequate supply eliminating any on-
street parking on Bennett Road.  

 Lighting should be adequate for the safety of residents, especially in the parking areas 
without being offensive to neighboring residents.  

 Site distance should be adequate given the rural nature of Bennett Road and the speed 
limit restraints. 

 For any large event, it would be a positive attribute that a flagger or some other type of 
traffic control person be stationed at the egress onto Bennett Road to ensuring safe 
passage  

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 


